
This week our learning has been inspired by the Daisy Dragon story and the changes in season. 

We have been practising subitising and can say if we can see 3 or not 3 just by just looking at them. The children were so good at subitising
that we practised drawing around the amount we noticed when we dropped nuts and bolts onto a table. We can't count when subitising so
we really have to use our noticing skills. We have been making tallies to represent numbers and can say how many a tally shows. We've had
some more exciting adventures to Number Land and have been making number land 0-10 and then creating Number Land for numbers 0-3. 

In phonics we have enjoyed learning new listening games like 'Jack in the box.' We have been enjoying changing the words of well known
nursery rhymes. We have also enjoyed creating our own imaginative stories using the Tales Toolkit symbols. 

The children have been practising their funky fingers with a range of activities. The children have enjoyed joining magnetic shapes, building
jigsaws, moving Pom-poms with tongs, chalking and painting with water colours. As a whole class we have been moving to the funky music
with flipper flappers and dough disco. 
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